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NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE
14675 Lee Road
Chantilly, VA 20151-1715

3 March 2010

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your e-mail dated 7 January 2010,
received in the Information Management Services Center of the
National Reconnaissance Office (NRO) on 8 January 2010.
Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), you are
requesting a copy of “the FOIA case log for the calendar year
2009.”

Your request was processed in accordance with the Freedom
of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended. A thorough
search of our files and databases located one record consisting
of twenty-seven pages responsive to your request. The record is
being released to you in full.

The FOIA authorizes federal agencies to assess fees for
record services. Based upon the information provided, you have
been placed in the “other” category of requesters, which means
you are responsible for the cost of search time exceeding two
hours ($44.00/hour) and reproduction fees (.15 per page)
exceeding 100 pages. Additional information about fees can be
found on our website at www.nro.gov. In this case, no
assessable fees were incurred.

If you have any questions, please call the Requester
Service Center at (703) 227-9326 and reference case number F10-
0078.

Sincerely,

&qué\

Stephen R. Glenn
Chief, Information Access
and Release Team

Enclosure: FOIA Case Log for 01/01/09 to 12/31/09






















































































